
Dear Parents,  

We have had a lovely week getting into the swing of our new topic òMeet the 

Dragonsó. The children were very excited on Monday to find treasure and jewels 

in the Year One outdoor area and a mysterious letter written by a family of 

dragons! They asked us lots of questions and we wrote letters back.   We are 

sending home a letter about our visit to Guildford Castle on Tuesday 15th 

March from 9.15 - 11.30 am, more information to follow.  Have a great  

weekend! 

Sarah and Sheena :)  

Year One 
Beech and Oak 
26th February 2016 

Maths Focus  

This week we have been using money. We have been making  

totals using all the coins and investigating different ways to make the same total. 

For example, using the least coins possible or just using 4 coins. Can you go to 

the shop and buy a banana, a lolly and an apple. Can you make the right 

amount of money to pay for it? If you find this easy can you make a shop at 

home and have a go at giving your customers change?  

Come Dressed as a Story 

Book Character  

Friday 4th March  
As a grand finale to our Book Week 

everyone is invited to come to 

school dressed as a story book  

character.  There will be a parade 

in Assembly and a party in the  

afternoon for the children.  Please 

feel free to recycle the fairytale 

costumes from last term!  

Parent Consultations  

Hopefully you have all  

received your  

appointment for Parentsõ  

Evening. If not, please speak 

to one of us so we can arrange 

a time to chat about your 

child.  

Book Week  
We are all looking forward our Book Week  next 

week!  The children will be working in a different 

classroom, in their Houses each morning.  We have 

organised lots of curriculum activities based on 

ôJourneysõ and the children will write their own  

diaries each afternoon.  The only change to organising 

your child next week is for Friday and that there will 

be NO WILD PLACE . 


